Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 605 Suwannee Street ANANTH PRASAD, P.E.

GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY

January 24, 2012

Mr. Martin Knopp

Florida Division Administrator
Federal Highway Administration
545 John Knox Road, Suite 200
Tallahassee, FL. 32303

Subject: Construction Management at Risk (CM@Risk)
Dear Mr. Knopp:

The Florida Department of Transportation requests the use of the CM@Risk contracting
technique as approved in Special Experimental Project No. 14 (SEP 14) dated May 12, 2003 for
the proposed Traffic Management Center located in the City of Jacksonville in Duval County.
This project meets the requirement of being a non-traditional highway project such as vertical
buildings and Intelligent Transportation System (ITS) type projects.

The District has coordinated with Chris Richter, Monica Gourdine and Greg Hall in the early
stages of project development to foster project understanding and alignment of project goals.
The District understands that this will be a full FHWA oversight project. The District has also
previously completed two pilot CM@Risk projects. The District understands the reporting
requirements associated with this SEP 14 and will work with Central Office to ensure the
appropriate data is collected and included in the annual report summary for CM@Risk Projects

We believe this project to be acceptable for participation in SEP 14 and ask your concurrence to
proceed with delivery of the Traffic Management Center as a CM@Risk contracting technique.

Sincerely,

e /Ju._, yoea
Brian Blanchard, P.E.

Assistant Secretary for Engineering and Operations
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